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Prayer Corner 

Dear God,                            
Thank you for blessing us 
in so many ways. Help us 
to be always grateful to 

you and show our                     
gratitude loving those 

around us.                          

Amen                             

 

Year 6 -                 

Secondary 

School                       

Applications 

Parents & carers, there 

are only a few days left to 

complete your secondary 

online application form.                          

Submit your form on or 

before this                                   

Friday,  23rd October. 

If you miss the                      

deadline you 

will be classed 

as a late                     

applicant and 

may not get the school of 

your choice. 

“The heart that knows 

how to say  ‘Thank you’ 

is a good heart,                            

It is a heart that is                    

content.” 

Pope Francis. 

 
Black History Week 

As part of this celebration, we will be asking the children to dress up 
in their cultural or traditional clothes this Wednesday, 21st October. 

To add to the fun each class will be performing and recording a 
dance to ‘Jerusalema’ by Master KG. Our aim at this time is to               

develop in the children an awareness of the rich cultural heritage and 
the significant people of the past whom played a part in                                 

bringing this about. 
Nursery: Handa’s Surprise, Reception: Ourselves,                                          
Year 1: Dr. Mae Jemison, Year 2: Mary Seacole,                                       

Year 3: Rosa Parks, Year 4: Harriet Tubman, Year 5: Campaigners,                                               

Half Term                                        

Parent, carers & children, have a 

lovely half term. You have all 

worked hard over the past 8 

weeks, settling in and getting 

used to a new school routine. 

Stay safe and we will see you on 

Monday 2nd November.  

Please remember to wear 

your mask and keep your 

distance inside and outside 

school. Follow the rules to 

keep everyone safe.                

Thank you. 

School Dinners: Reminder,  if your 

child has a school dinner each day they            

cannot change to a home packed lunch 

until the end of half term, or if they 

want to change from a packed lunch to a 

school meal, parents & carers must put 

the change in writing with  one weeks 

notice to the school office. Thank you. 

 

The school photographer will be on site this                                         

Thursday, 22nd October                                                                                   

to take the children’s pictures.                                                                         

Please ensure that your child/children are                                                  

wearing full school uniform. Thank you. 



Thursday 22nd October                    

School photographer on site:             

Individual pictures only 

INSET DAY:                                        

Friday 6th November                         

Parents Day: To meet your child’s 

class teacher & discuss progress 

(No children on site please) 

Friday  27th November                         

Flu Immunisation:                                      

Reception—Year 6                                 

(Consent forms were sent home. Please 

return forms to school ASAP)                                  

Nursery Delight  Habil  

F1 Heavenson  Monae-Ann 

F2 Estella  Michael   

R1 Temi  Renesha  

R2 Enoch  Rydell  

 A1 Milan  Priscilla  

A2 Sarah  Christopher  

N1 Susan  Daniel  

N2 Andrew  Daniel  

C1 Okiemute  Daniyal  

C2 Valerie  Patrick  

I1 Qwincy  Israel  

I2 Paula  Elizabeth  

S1 Fatima  Elizabeth  

S2 Vera  Sadiq  

Amarachukwu  Nursery  

Benedict  F1  

Samantha  F2  

Kimille  R1  

Samuel  R2  

Alisha  A1  

Gabriel  A2  

Josef  N1  

Princess  N2  

Adamaris  C1  

Rosie  C2  

Taliah  I1  

Udechukwu  I2  

Vanessa  S1  

Ruby  S2  

Playground 

Prize Winners  

 

 

Resumes                   

after                          

half                        

term 

 

 

 

 

 

  Friday 6th November 2020 

Parents Day 

  Monday 7th June 2021 

Staff training: School closed                                          

to all pupils. 

(2 More dates                                            

to be confirmed)  

Half Term 2020  

23rd October.                      

School will                                     

close early to enable a 

deep clean before the 

holiday:                                 

2pm: Year 2 & Year 4  

2.15pm: Reception,                      

Year 3 & Year 5                      

2.30pm: Year 1 & Year 6                                             

Please collect your                

children on time  

Closed: Monday 26th—                                    

Friday 30th                                               

October 

School reopens on                                                 

Monday 2nd November  

 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process                               

(staff, parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we 

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
50 60 110 

St. 

Claire  
50 60 110 

St. 

Mary 
60 70 130 

St.            

Joseph 
50 50 100 

St.                    

Mary 


